
 

 

VIRGINIA STATE UNIVERSITY BOARD OF VISITORS 

   PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

                     Friday, February 10, 2023 

       9:00 – 10:00 am. 

The Gateway Dining & Events Center 

                   

AGENDA 
(as of 1.30.23) 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER ………………………………........................... Dr. Valerie K. Brown, Rector 
 

The Code of Virginia §23.1-307(E) requires boards of visitors to hold public comment sessions 

prior to acting on any proposed increase in undergraduate tuition or mandatory fees.  In accordance 

with the Code, members of the Virginia State University Board of Visitors are present in open 

session to receive public comments on the proposed increase in mandatory fees.  The vote on the 

proposed increase will take place at 10 am on March 21, 2023 at a meeting of the Board’s Executive 

Committee. 

 

 

ROLL CALL (Dr. Annie C. Redd) 

 

 

INVOCATION (Pastor Graham) 

 

 

INSTRUCTIONS (Dr. Redd) 

   

 

BUDGET INFORMATION SESSION ……………………………………. Mr. Kevin Davenport  

                    Senior Vice President, Finance & Administration/CFO 
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS (3-minute time limit) 
 

All remarks must be relevant to the proposed increase in mandatory fees. The public comments 

will become a part of the public record and made available to the Board prior to the March 21st 

Executive Committee meeting where the vote on the proposed increase will be taken. The Board 

will not respond to oral or written comments.   

 

• The President of the Student Government Association/Student Representative to the 

Board (Time limit waived) 

• Individuals who pre-registered    

• Additional speakers (if time permits)  

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 


